
 

 

United Nations Global Compact 
Two United Nations Plaza 
New York, NY 10017 
USA 
 
08 September 2013 
 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

As committed supporters of the United Nations Global Compact, we are writing to respectfully 
request a deadline extension in order to fulfill our duties as signatories, namely gathering the 
required information and posting it to the website. Due to unforseen circumstances related to 
current restructuring, we seek a new deadline of 14 September 2013. 

We appreciate your consideration. 

Kind regards, 

Reim Atabani 
 
Communications and Corporate Responsibility Coordinator 
Sayga Investment Company 
Khartoum, Sudan 
reim.atabani@dalgroup.com 
  


